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Director of Guadalupe-Blanco River Trust to Give Presentation at Guadalupe County 

Area Agri-Land Workshop

For more information

Danielle Wilson

SEGUIN —Todd H. Votteler,Ph.D.,Executive Director of the Guadalupe-Blanco River Trust, will give a presentation on protecting riparian systems at 

the Guadalupe County Area Agri-Land Workshop. The event will take place Wed., Mar.9 at the Texas Agricultural Education and Heritage Center “Big 

Red Barn” and is open to the general public. For more information, please go to http://www.alamorcdareatex.org/agri-land.html.

 
The GBRA was established by the Texas Legislature in 1933 as a water conservation and reclamation district. GBRA provides stewardship 

for the water resources in its 10-county statutory district, which begins near the headwaters of the Guadalupe and Blanco rivers, ends at 

San Antonio Bay, and includes Kendall, Comal, Hays, Caldwell, Guadalupe, Gonzales, DeWitt, Victoria, Calhoun, and Refugio counties. 
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